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Comments: I am a concerned citizen about your SPLAT #57353 proposal. This whole project needs to have an

Environmental Impact Statement. This definitely needs to be  done BEFORE any action or plans are put into

place. The Custer-Gallatin road building project will most definitely impact wildlife, soil and water qualities. We

need LESS road building not more. There is already enough damage to this eco system. And the fact that you

Haven't made a study of this indicates to me all the more need for it to be done. 


